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Preparing for the 2015/16 School Year 
We are beginning to plan for September and need your help in a few areas. If you are moving or your child 
will be attending a different school in the fall, please let us know so that we can plan accordingly. We use our 
best knowledge of student numbers as we allocate staff and begin organizing student placements. In creating 
classes, we will be taking into consideration student identified friendships as well as parental and teacher 
input. If you would like to have your input into your child’s placement for next year, please submit a letter 
addressed to Laura Ryckman (principal) outlining: 
1. Your child's current grade level and teacher 
2. Your child's strengths - academic and social. 
3. Your concerns for your child. This is the place to include any special needs or personality traits that may 
need extra attention. 
4. Write about the type of classroom or teacher traits that you feel your child would do best with. Please note 
that we will not be accepting any requests for specific teachers and that the final decision for all students will 
be the responsibility of school administration. 
 

Lost & Found 
Our lost and found has overflowed! If your child has lost any clothing or personal items this year, please 
remind them to check the tables in the main hallway. We will be donating the unclaimed items in June. 
 

Clothes Shopping for Summer 
Now that the snow is melting, stores are full of summer fashions and I 
am sure that many families need to purchase new clothes for their 
growing children. As you and your child look at the new fashions, please 
keep in mind that Legacy does have a dress code that students are 
expected to follow. This may help you in making decisions in what you 
purchase. 
 

PanAm Activity Day 
With the Pan Am Games coming to the Greater Toronto Area in July, we had a great kick off assembly this 
past week with Pachi the mascot of the games. We are looking forward to a fun filled day of sports during our 
Pan Am Activity Day coming on May 15th.  

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx


 

 
Dear Legacy Public School Staff, Students & Families 

 

We invite you all to join us at  
 

The Box Grove Community Clean Up Day 
 

 Saturday May 2nd @ 9am-12pm 
 

We will meet at the Box Grove Plaza 
 

                              
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                

E WASTE DROP OFF 
Bring your old electronics and batteries to be recycled  

 
 

        Visit us at                    Sign up to volunteer            Stay connected  
 www.boxgrove.ca           events@boxgrove.ca        Like us on Facebook 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Legacy Public School Students will receive a Certificate of Appreciation and be 

entered into a raffle to win prizes.  In addition, for every student or staff 
member from Legacy Public School who volunteers, a book will be donated to 

your library.  Bring your older siblings with you as high school students will 
receive volunteer hours for their participation.  Parents we hope you can join 

us as we all work together to keep our community green and beautiful. 
 

A morning snack and lunch will be provided for all volunteers. 
To register in advance please email us at events@boxgrove.ca 

 

KEEPING BOX GROVE BEAUTIFUL 
 



Legacy Community Spring Clean Up 
Event Date: Saturday, May 9th, 9 a.m. to 12:00 noon (Rain or Shine!) 
Location - Old Mill Pond Balcony, near corner of Rouge Bank Drive 
and Legacy Drive 
 
Happy Spring Legacy Residents!! 
It's been an unusually long and cold winter and we will all agree that spring 
has yet to show it all so we can enjoy warmer days   We need your help to 
tidy up the neighbourhood and get ready for summer.  Bring your energy 
and enthusiasm, bring a friend or a family member and join us as we 
assemble at the Old Mill Pond balcony at 9:00 a.m on May 9th. The event 
will continue until 12:00 noon, and you are welcome to join whenever you 
can make it, someone will be there to dispatch you to cover as much 
ground as possible.   Protective gloves and garbage bags will be 
provided.  We would like to extend a special invitation to our Legacy youth 
to come out, and accumulate community hours. 
 
Please be sure to wear appropriate clothing and footwear.  
 
Help keep Legacy beautiful by volunteering your time and supporting this 
valuable community event.  
 
If you need further information or have suggestions for this activity or any 
other community setting related ideas, please contact Jean-Pierre at 
setting@legacynet.ca. 
 
	
  


